
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BEAUTIFUL, UNIQUE HOMEMADE BAGS  
 

MADE BY  
FREE THE CHILDREN CLUB 

AT EARL GREY 
 
 
 
 
They are selling for $15 and would make a wonderful Holiday gift. 

They will be on sale during the lunch periods and the money 
raised will go to support Free the Children activities. 


